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Dear Community Supporter, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we gear up for the exciting CVL Soccer Tournament in 2025, 
we’re reaching out to local businesses like yours to join us in making this event a success. 

We invite you to become a valued sponsor by donating just $100. In return, you’ll receive a 2.5x2.5 ft 
vinyl banner prominently displayed at the tournament along with the Fall Season. This is a fantastic 
opportunity to showcase your business to a diverse and engaged audience, all while supporting a beloved 
community event. 

Why Participate? 

●​ Exposure: Your business will be highlighted to hundreds of attendees, including players, 
families, and local supporters. 

●​ Community Support: Your contribution will directly help cover the costs of organizing and 
running the tournament, ensuring a top-notch experience for all. 

●​ Positive Impact: Show your commitment to local sports and youth activities, enhancing your 
community’s spirit and pride. 

How It Works: 

1.​ Donate: Contribute $100 to support the CVL Soccer Tournament. 
2.​ Design: Provide us with your business logo or ad, and we’ll handle the banner design and 

production. 
3.​ Promote: Enjoy the visibility of your banner at the event, and connect with a vibrant community 

audience. 

To make your donation or if you have any questions, please contact us (Info below) or send a check to 
152 South Street Claremont, NH 03743, made out to City of Claremont. Attention: CVL Soccer 
Tournament. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to promote your business while championing a great cause. 
We look forward to partnering with you to make the CVL Soccer Tournament a great success! 

Warm regards, 

Shaun Laplante​
Assistant Director​
Claremont Parks & Rec​
cccprograms@claremontnh.com ​
(802) 738-8374 
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